
 

 
 

2018 General Election Update: 
Comanche Tribal members a new date has been set for the  

2018 General Election which had been set for  
May 19th and has now been changed to: 

Saturday, June 2nd, 2018. 
Early voting will be on Friday June 1st.  The General Election 

voting will happen on Saturday June 2nd and Absentee Ballots 

must be received at the US Post Office by noon on this day.  
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Candidate Campaign Videos are being recorded and will be 

posted on the Election Webpage on Friday May 11th.  

A Candidate Forum has been scheduled for May 17th at the 

Woogie Watchetaker Hall at the Tribal Complex.   

Indian Tacos will be served at 5:15 pm and the Candidate Forum 

will begin at 6:00 p.m.  This event will be livestreamed with 

tribal members in attendance and those watching online being 

allowed to ask Candidates questions about various topics.  

 (Please call the Election Office at 580-492-3384 with any 

questions or for more information visit the Office Website.) 


